TOWN OF BROOKLINE, MASSACHUSETTS

Schools Subcommittee of the Advisory Committee Public Hearing CANCELLED

Tuesday, July 9, 2019 at 6:30 pm, Room 103, Town Hall

The Schools Subcommittee of the Advisory Committee public hearing on Tuesday, July 9 at 6:30 pm in Room 103 to consider a potential Reserve Fund Transfer Request by the Public Schools of Brookline has been CANCELLED.

AGENDA

- 1. Discussion and possible vote on a recommendation to the Advisory Committee for a possible reserve fund transfer request by the Public Schools of Brookline
- 2. Other business

The public is invited to attend and participate.

Subcommittee Chair: Michael Sandman, msandman1943@gmail.com, 617-513-8908

This meeting is a public hearing. During the public hearing, members of the public will have an opportunity to offer comments on items under consideration. The subcommittee also welcomes written comments, which will be circulated to members of the subcommittee if they are sent to the subcommittee chair and/or lportscher@brooklinema.gov no later than 12:00 noon on the day prior to meeting. Subcommittees of the Advisory Committee hold public hearings on any matter on which the Advisory Committee makes a recommendation to Town Meeting. Members of the public are encouraged to attend subcommittee public hearings if they wish to comment on any item under deliberation by the subcommittee.